
 

 
 

Dear QiPoint, 

On behalf of our patients and their families, thank you for your support and 

contributions to the St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital.   

The generosity and support of people just like you make it possible for us to 

continue our life-saving mission - giving desperately ill children hope for a 

healthy, happy future. 

If you have any questions or would like additional information, please call our 

Donor Services Department at 1-800-822-6344 Monday through Friday, 7 a.m. to 

9 p.m. CT. Thank you again for thinking of the children of St. Jude. 

 

Sincerely, 

 Amber Lloyd 

 * Note: Please do not modify the Subject Line of this email when replying, to 

ensure correct return routing. 

 
 

 


